
 

This is our last newsletter of the term and indeed of the year...and what an interesting year it has been! Who would have 
thought at the beginning of the 2019-2020 academic year that we would have had months away from school with can-
celled events, trips and a global pandemic!? I think we can all agree it has been challenging and difficult for everyone, 
but it has also highlighted some positive aspects of ourselves; community spirit, support for one another, a new appreci-
ation for our freedom and where we live, to name but a few. 

 I would like to take this opportunity to once more thank the staff at our school for continuing to work throughout lock-
down to support, teach and ensure the wellbeing of the children and families and to all the children and families who 
worked hard to complete home-learning or to look after each other in difficult circumstances. I know I have said through 
the weeks how pleased and proud I am of the children and the resilience they have shown and this has been even more 
apparent as some have slowly returned to school and embraced all the new changes. 

We wish a fond farewell to our year 6 who leave us to move on to their secondary schools. It was, perhaps, not the final 
year any of us would have hoped for or expected for you, but I hope you move on with some memories to treasure and 
we wish you the very best of luck in your new schools. 

For those of us just joining or coming back to Grampound with Creed School, we still have plenty of work to do, in prepa-
ration for our return in September, when we can welcome everyone back. I feel certain that working together we can do 
it safely and sensitively making it a warm and positive experience for us all. We will be in touch before the new term 
starts so that everyone is clear on the expectations and routines before we come back into school on Monday 7th Sep-
tember. Until then, it just remains for me to wish you a peaceful, safe and enjoyable summer. Have fun everybody!  

With best wishes 

Caroline Jarrett 



See some more pictures below, 



Free School Meals 

Further to the letter that was 

emailed to parents, if you need 

to apply for benefits in the  

coming weeks or months don’t    

forget to contact the Free 

School Meal Department at  

Cornwall Council to see if you 

are eligible for Free School 

Meals. 

The contact details are -

    01872 323298 or 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/

schoolmeals 

https://mailchi.mp/8a1309c4ab7b/sign-up-to-the-primary-times-cornwall-

newsletter  

Library News & Reading Promotions  - A note from the  Early Years 

Library Officer 

Dear all 
  
I read a funny picture book on our library Facebook on         
Friday.  My Mum and Dad make me laugh 
https://www.facebook.com/CornwallLibraries/
videos/982879788835740/  
  
I was promoting this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, The 
Silly Squad, which aims to keep children aged 4-11 enjoying 
books through the summer holidays.  It is running digitally this 
year due to Covid19 and I am putting the link here to the web-
site  https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ where children can 
sign up and log the books they have read.  There are lots of fun 
activities to join in with as well.  Please can you share with 
your families who have children who would wish to join.  The 
younger children (4) can take part by enjoying shared reading 
with their grownups. 

 I am also sharing this link to the Government’s Hungry Little 
Minds website  https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ which 
has lots of great ideas for 0-5s and also has links to other great 
resources, including the BBC’s Tiny Happy People. 
  

NB- The government announced on Thursday 2nd July 
that the Hungry Little Minds campaign website will be 
zero-rated by the major UK mobile providers. This 
means that parents won’t use up their mobile data 
allowance if they browse the site from their 
smartphone (with the exception of third party content 
such as videos hosted on YouTube). Some providers 
already have the zero rating in place (02, Sky, Virgin, 
EE and Tesco), while others are working to do so by 
July. 

Finally, a link to great little story which I found on 

the BookTrust Home Time pages.  It made me smile and also I 

thought it might be useful in talking to children about others 

who may not be able to communicate in the same way as 

them.  The Cow who fell to Earth  https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=PD-fdUpdHew  

Domestic abuse—Get help during 

Covid 19 Outbreak 

Find out how to get help if you or 

someone you know is a victim of     

domestic abuse by following the link   

below on the government   website, 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/

domestic-abuse-how-to-get-help 
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mailto:multiagencyreferralunit@cornwall.gov.uk
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/child-protection-and-safeguarding/
http://www.ceop.police.uk/



